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clean drinking water

I urge you to support strong regulations to protect the water ways of Pennsylvania. The tax payers of
this state have been left to pay for the missdeads fo previous industries time and time again. Timber,
coal, iron, steel and oil to name a few have left a black mark on the landscape of our state that was
left to the taxpayers to remediate. Please lets for once learn from history and do our very best to not
let this happen again for future generations of Pennsylvanians to foot the bill.
Sincerely,
Christopher L. Irwin
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